The CSP buddy arrangement is designed to be beneficial to both parties. It is assumed that both members have much to offer each other. 

To that end:

Every new CSP member is offered a Print Buddy upon acceptance. 
A personalized welcome letter is emailed to each new member, with their Print Buddy cc’d and the concept of the Print Buddy explained. This connects the new CSP member to the established member.  

Please note:  protocol is needed to establish the assignment of buddies. It can be via technical and media connection, geographic location, random assignment, or other determination. This is something the Board can fairly easily fine tune. 

The established CSP member offers support and guidance related to CSP protocol and opportunities to the new member. The new member brings a fresh perspective and new ideas to the relationship. Both parties benefit by having someone to contact with questions, ideas, and resources. It is instant community building. 

The Print Buddy relationship offers:
Support and guidance as to what CSP has to offer (exhibitions, workshops, annual meetings, board opportunities, etc.)
A resource for questions related to CSP or printmaking in general
A sounding board for occasional technical questions
Possible informal sharing of work and ideas

Buddies are expected to be available to each other on a reasonable basis. That is, they should be respectful of each other’s’ time and resources, while generously offering support when needed. Prospective buddies should welcome conversation, connection and the prospect of new art friends. 
